
-------- Original Message -------- 

	Subject: 
	Re: Public Meeting Notices

	Date: 
	Tue, 08 Nov 2005 03:28:47 -0500

	From: 
	Mike Italiano <Mike@SustainableProducts.com>

	To: 
	Alison Dillon <alison@sustainableproducts.com>

	References: 
	<200511072024.PAA02944@alexander.cnchost.com>




Alison,

Thanks for your great efforts!  I'm in Atlanta and we could meet on Friday or Monday.  Let me know.  With best regards,



Mike

Alison Dillon wrote: 

Mike,

 

Here's the skinny on what I've accomplished so far regarding the public meeting notices:

 

EPP List Serve: They informed me that they can only give you the password for their list serve, and can provide you with a new one if you forget it.

 

AIA Chicago: Left a voice message with their public affairs office. I haven't heard from anyone in a week, but I emailed Alice Sinkevitch, who is listed on AIA Chicago's website as the POC, with the notices. No word from her yet.

 

International Interior Design Association, IL Chapter: They are able to "sell" us their mailing list, which contains 185 names. The price depends on if we're a member or not. Members are charged $65 and non-members $115. We have to sign an agreement that we will only email their members once. I told the secretary I would check if we were a member or not, and see if we are interested in going this route. Let me know!

 

Constructions Specifications Institute: Last week I called the phone number given for CSI Chicago Chapter, but it was disconnected, so I emailed their Chapter President, James Kreps, with the notices and informaiton. No word from him yet.

 

American Societ of Interior Designers: Spoke with Erin Halloran, IL Chapter Administrator over the phone and she agreed to send out the notices to the IL members. I emailed her with the notices and asked her to notify us when they go out.

 

National Association of Manufacturers, Chicago Office: I called last week, but the lady at the desk was not very helpful and wouldn't direct me to anyone except the DC office for Public Affairs. I haven't been able to locate their phone number. Instead, I sent an email with the notices and explanations to the Chicago Office email address. No word from them yet, though.

 

USGBC Chicago Chapter: Left a voice mail with Kim Lombardozzi. Haven't heard from her yet, so I will follow-up today and email her the notices with explanations.

 

State of Illinois Capital Development Board's Division of Building Codes & Regulations: Left a voice mail last week for their office, but I don't have an email address to follow-up with the actual notices.

 

State of Indiana Building Office Commission: Called the number for their office, but no one could help me. They referred me to (317) 232-1404, but no one answered there. It seemed to be the Indiana Department of Homeland Security.

 

State of Wisconsin: Could not find any contact info or office that deals with buildings.

 

 

I'll let you know if I hear from any of the above! I got your voice mail last Friday, but have been swamped at work. I'll try to contact you Tuesday to discuss the Green Building Finance Summit briefing. Will you be available if I stop by MTS on Tuesday, later in the afternoon?

 

Thanks,

Alison

(240) 481-4293

